
Younger student-athletes “playing up” more than one level above their grade is not usually
encouraged but may occur occasionally. (For example, freshmen playing on the varsity team.)
Coaches should discuss these situations with the athletic director prior to publishing rosters.
Consideration should be given to

1. Impact on academic performance;
2. Impact socially with classmates and older teammates;
3. Playing time – will the player receive significant game time to warrant the promotion?
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